
 
 
 

Child Development Days information for the 2024-25 School Year 
 

Do you or a friend have a child that is between the ages of  
3 years and 5 years old? 

 
If so, please stop by the Prentice Elementary School Office or 

 call today to register your child for our  
2024-2025 Early Childhood, 4k or Kindergarten screening  

 
Registration begins now. 

 
Our Screening date is March 15th 8:00-3:00 

Please call 715-428-2811 x 2004 
to make an appointment. 

 

We look forward to meeting you and your child! 


